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People with time for Children 

 

12th June 2017 
Dear Parents, 
 
Book Fair 
 
We are holding a book fair in the hall from Thursday 22nd June to Wednesday 28th June. When the fair 
arrives each class will have the opportunity to visit the book fair and look at the books that are on offer. 
There will be over 200 titles to choose from with prices starting at £2.99. We will then open the book 
fair before and after school for parents and children to come and buy books. The book fair will be open 
on the follow days and times: 
 

Thursday 22nd June - 3 - 3.40pm 
Friday 23rd June - 8.20-8.40am 
Friday 23rd June - 3 - 3.40pm 
Monday 26th June - 3 - 3.40pm 
Tuesday 27th June - 8.20-8.40am 
Tuesday 27th June - 3 - 3.40pm 
Wednesday 28th June - 8.20-8.40am 
Wednesday 28th June - 3 - 3.40pm 

 
Don’t forget that every book you buy can help to get FREE BOOKS for our school library! We can only 
take cash or cheques payable to Littledean Primary School. 
 
Once again we will be running two competitions:- 
The children in Acorns, Holly Leaves and Holly Berries Classes can take part in a colouring competition 
and the children in Chestnut and Maple Classes have the opportunity to complete a word search. 
All entries will need to be handed in to class teachers by Friday 23rd June. During worship on Monday 
26th June, a winner from each class will be picked at random. The winning entries will win a £5 
book voucher to spend at the fair.  
 
I hope to see many of you over the next week at the book fair. 
 
Miss Haile 
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